
July 1, 2020 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 

We would like to thank you all for participating in our meeting this evening.  As we 
discussed in tonight’s meeting, we will be supporting visits to family homes beginning this 
weekend.  DDS did release guidelines this evening after our meeting.  

Please click here to review the released guidelines. 

We will move forward with home visits for families that would like to take their 
loved ones home over the holiday weekend.    

Leadership within your programs will be contacting you to arrange visits at your 
discretion.  As a reminder, we will be following the guidelines for filling out attestation 
forms and doing symptom screening.  

Thank you, 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.amegoinc.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/IMPORT-DDS-Visitation-Guidance_07.01.2020.pdf

